
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

13/03/2025

MRS SHARON YARDY
24 MARMORA ST
FRESHWATER NSW

RE: DA2025/0077 - 28 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I object to the height proposed in this DA, it needs to be no higher than 3 storey to align with
the existing height requirements. Freshwater needs to keep it's village community vibe and
adding an additional 30 units will impact the parking and traffic adding further congestion.
Please may I ask the assessing officer to review the plans with our small village community in
mind.




